jpellissey@wrrb.ca

From: Jamie Galt <jamie.galt@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 5:02 PM
To: info@wrrb.ca

Subject: Please stop inhumane project

Hi there, | would ask you to stop the inhuman pilot project to use satellite collars and aerial hunting to kill wolves in an
effort to reduce populations up to 80 per cent. This is cruel and does not actual solve the issue when in fact the cause of
the issue is habitat loss due to developments and clear-cut logging.

Jamie Galt



